
March 10, 2006

I'm back in town again!!!!  My junkets are few and far between.  It's rather difficult arranging a trip 
because John is more comfortable with someone going with me.
 
I just finished taking 2 roles of pictures- close to 80.  I'm sending them immediately.  There are some 
good shots of the mountain of God.  WE FOUND THE NAME JOHN PAUL A SECOND TIME!!  We 
took pictures of it.   What's so weird is that there are few names on the mountain.  Very few!!!!  And 
what few there are, are in Swahili!!!  Figure that one out!!!!
 
John went to Dar es Salaam on business.  I'm doing a service tonight and doing the main service this 
weekend.   I'm also giving messages every Wednesday night.  Man!!!  I have NEVER written so 
much!!!!!!   I'm using almost every free moment to put sermons together!!!!  In the states it took me 2 
weeks to put together a sermon.  I've written 20 in around 28 days!!!!!!!  WOW!!!!!!!!!!  John told me 
to be ready to speak and I am.
 
I'm still making plans to go to Dar es Salaam myself in the near future.  Also, it looks like I'll be doing 
the seminar for pastors in late April.  And John and I are still going down by Mt. Kilimanjaro.  That 
would be a great experience!!!!!
 
We had a slight problem with my visa.  The embassy gave me a tourist visa when I really should have 
had a 6 month work visa.  This requires a letter from John.  He's the sponsor.  I was praying about this 
matter (and of course the financial end of me being here) the other day, when I read in my devotional 
the verse from Revelation.   "Behold I have set before thee an open door which NO man can 
SHUT"!!!  Wow!!!!  God's continued confirmation.
 
I want to THANK all of you from the very depths of my heart for ALL you've done!!!!!!!!!!!!  I realize 
fully that it's been a real SACRIFICE for you to keep me here.  Again, THANK YOU for ALL you've 
done!!!!
 
Take care, Love always, John Paul 

John Paul in Tanzania
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